Support for children with SEN from the Local Authority

Local Offer drop ins, which are now being held virtually.  The next drop in is on 29th April 
Local Offer News Letter

https://hsm.manchester.gov.uk/kb5/manchester/directory/advice.page?id=uptXtrEL9fg

Local Offer

https://hsm.manchester.gov.uk/kb5/manchester/directory/advice.page?id=F3WlTVb4jZ0

